
Jane Macpherson 
Superintendent of Student Achievement 

Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board 
20 Education Court, P.O. Box 2558 

Hamilton, Ontario. L9A 0B9 
T: 905-527-5092 ext. 2626, vaguirre@hwdsb.on.ca 

August 11, 2020 

Dear Neighbour, 

As we begin construction to put in the artificial turf sports field at Ancaster High, we wanted to let you 
know that the contractor renovating our school field will be using Taylor Road as an access route for 
construction equipment. Construction is expected to begin on August 12 and last until November 2020. 

Because Taylor Road will be used for construction equipment, we want to mitigate any health and safety 
risks to students and residents. Therefore, we will be putting up a fence around the project area, which 
will cause a portion of Taylor road to be closed for the duration of construction (please see map below).  

We are kindly requesting that students and neighbours who walk along Taylor Road not enter the 
fenced-in area around the field and track. Pedestrian traffic can cross Taylor Road at the soccer fields 
and walk around the perimeter of the fencing to access the school.  

We look forward to the facility improvements this will bring to Ancaster High and appreciate your 
understanding.  

Sincerely, 

Jane Macpherson 
Superintendent of Student Achievement 
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